
  Reminders for this week 

 Buy some soccer team raffle tickets 

 Return Resilience workshop permission - Year 2/3/4 girls 

 Pay outstanding accounts 

 Look for circus costumes 

 Contact the school re enrolment for 2019 

 Have a hat at school EVERY day 

Diary Dates 

 

Thurs 20/9  12noon Lismore Race Day half day holiday 

Fri 21/9 The Channon Teams Day 

Tues 25/9 6.30pm School Play Night  
Thurs 27/9 Soccer finals in Sydney 

Fri 28/9 Last day of Term 3 

Mon 15 Oct First day of Term 4 for all students and staff 
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School Concert Circus News  

Tuesday 25th September -  Dinner at 5.30pm Concert at 6.30pm 
 

Costumes for ALL students Could all students please wear black clothes - black 
tshirt/skivvy and black shorts/trousers. They will add colourful extra items on the 
night. 

Help please We are looking for some costumes and props for our circus performance. We need a horse costume, dog costume, and 
some clown and acrobat costumes. If you have any items which may be suitable, please put your name on and send them to school. 

Dinner before the show The P&C will be serving 2 curries & rice (small plate $5/large plate $10/family rate $25) between 5.30 and 
6.15pm. Be on time so you don’t miss out. There will also be real coffee/chai with cake/slice for $5.  
Donations of cakes/slices would be appreciated. 

Volunteers needed to help serve the food and clean the kitchen. Many hands make light work. 

The Channon Teams Day - THIS Friday 21st September 

The whole school will participate in a fun day of sports at The Channon on Friday 21st September. The infants will play Danish 
Rounders and the older students soccer or T-ball. 

Teachers will be supervising games on the field. Thanks to our parent helpers (Lucy, Amanda, Magali, Susie, Sam B) who will help 
teams to read the timetable and get to their games on time.  Other team helpers welcome. Please contact the school.  

Travelling by car - Where to Meet 

Please meet Mr Crane at 9.30am on the south-western side of the oval, 
near the old toilet block. He will set up a sun shelter and the school banner. 

Travelling by Bus 

Please be at school on time. The bus to the Channon will leave at 9.10am.  
It will return in the afternoon in time for the Nimbin buses. 

Things to know: 

The playground area is out-of-bounds. 
NO soccer boots permitted. 
St John's Ambulance will be providing first aid. 
Please park in allotted parking area. 
 

What to Pack: 

 Wear full school uniform 
 Wear enclosed shoes (no soccer boots) 
 Bring a hat + sunscreen 
 Bring a water bottle 
 Bring lunch or money for the canteen 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school. 

THE CHANNON TEAMS DAY  CANTEEN MENU 

HOT FOOD 

Sausage Sandwich with or without salad  $2.50 
Hamburger with or without salad  $4.00 
Tofu burger with or without salad  $3.00 
Steak Sandwich with or without salad $5.00 
  

HOMEMADE GOODIES 

Cupcakes, Muffins, Slice, Biscuits from $1.00 - $2.00 
Sliced Fruit $0.20 
  

HOT DRINKS 

‘Coffee Addictions’ Mobile Van 
Tea/ Herbal Tea $1.50 
  

COLD DRINKS 

Cold Juice in cup $1.00 
Water re-fills   $0.50 
  

ICE BLOCKS   
Juice Tubes $1.50 
Smooze $1.50 

Tomorrow Thursday 20th September is Lismore Race Day 

No classes after 12 noon. Please collect your children promptly. 
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To keep informed on school activities  

always read your weekly bulletin. 

You can find a copy on the website -  

www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

If you have any questions please contact 

the office. 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Please support our team in getting to Sydney. 

Lots of Winners with Different Prizes to choose, including: 
* hamper of delicious local produce 
* Tupperware gift pack  
* Otway Soaps pamper Pack 
* 30 min massage or facial from the Green Bank 
* 30 min tarot or energy work from the Green Bank 
* Greenbank gift pack 
* More prizes still to be arranged 
Raffle Draw: Tuesday 25th Sept at the School Concert. 

Have YOU bought your soccer raffle tickets yet? 

Best Wishes to our Small School Soccer team of Carlos, Kallen, B Zora, 
Tessa, Cienna, Zara, Kalila, Benji, Liam, Cooper, Tobin, Orlando, 
Shivam and Hunter to play in the semi-finals and hopefully the finals 
of the NSW PSSA Soccer Knockout Competition next Thursday 27th. 

Soccer News 

Regional Athletics - Relay runs to Sydney! 

Congratulations to our small schools PP5 relay team of Zara, 
Benji, Cooper and Christian who placed third last Friday 
and have earned a place in the North Coast Athletics Team 
and will compete at the NSW State finals in Sydney next term 
on 31/8 an 1/9. 

Cooper will also compete in the high jump after placing  
second and Hunter will compete in the long jump as a para-
athlete . 

Well done to all these students and Good Luck at State! 

As four of these students are also going to Sydney with the 
small schools soccer team we will be planning fundraising 
activities for Term 4. Stay tuned... 

This is an amazing achievement for our small school. Please 
help us get everyone to Sydney. 

Sound Waves No new sounds this term. Please revise 

what has already been covered. You can log on at home. 
Passwords are: 
 
 
 

Overdue Library Books 

If you have a library notice attached to your 
newsletter, please look at home for the  
missing books. 

If you cannot find the books please  
contact the school to let us know that you 
have looked. 

K - dish065 
1 - night088 

2 - beach808 
3 - then822 

5 - zero664 
6 - torn398 

2/3/4 News 
Resilience Program - Mijung Jarjums/Kids in Mind Program 

Girls in the 2/3/4 class are being offered a 5 week resilience 
building workshop at school next term. 

This free program is being provided by Social Futures and 
will run on Monday afternoons during Weeks 2-6 of Term 4. 

Please complete the permission note and return it to school. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact the office. 

NAPLAN Results 

Students in Years 3 and 5 who participated in NAPLAN testing, 
done online for the first time in 2019, have been given their 
results. 

The results provide important information to schools about 
what each student can do, and will be used to support teaching 
and learning programs.  

If you would like to discuss your child’s NAPLAN report, please 
contact the school to make an appointment to speak with their 
teacher. 

Parent Interviews 

Parent interviews will be available for parents/carers of all 
students early in Term 4. There will be information in the 
bulletin about days and times for appointments.  

If you have an urgent matter you may phone the school 
office at any time to arrange an appointment to speak with 
your child’s teacher or the principal at a time that is  
convenient for all. 
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Attendance and absences 

Parents or caregivers of children from Kindergarten through to Year 12 are responsible for ensuring their child attends school 
every day. This means all children between the ages of six years and below the minimum school leaving age are legally required 
to attend school every day unless they have a valid reason for being absent. 

Absentee information  

When children miss out on school they miss out on vital information, their learning routine is broken, they can lose confidence 
and they miss out on building up friendships.  

If your child has to be absent from school for any reason, please let the school know either in person or in writing, as soon as 
possible or within 7 days.  

Failure to explain an absence within this time will be recorded as an unjustified absence on a student's record.  

Once children are enrolled parents are legally required to send them to school every day that the school is open for instruction 
or participation in school activities, such as sports days. A small number of absences may be justified if your child: 

 has an unavoidable medical or dental appointment (preferably these should be made after school or during holidays)  

 has to go to special religious ceremony  

 is required to attend a serious and/or urgent family situation (e.g. a funeral)  

 is too sick to go to school, or has an infectious illness.  
 

Late Arrivals 
 

Children arriving late to school miss the most important session of the day and often feel disoriented for the remainder of the 
day. Children should arrive on time and ready for learning every day. 
All late arrivals should report to and sign in at the office. This is a NSW Education safety regulation. 
 

Concerns with Attendance 

Students whose attendance is less than 90% are monitored as absence impacts on their schooling. 

If you have concerns about your child’s attendance you can make an appointment to speak with the principal or arrange for your 
child to talk with the school counsellor. 
 

   Attendance this week = at school every day = 








